
WHITE HOUSE TO
RESTORE EMAILS FROM
PLAME COVER-UP
PERIOD
The National Security Archive has released a
list of dates for which the White House will
restore emails under its settlement agreement.

That list includes almost all of the most
suspect dates when email was missing, most
notably the period (between September 29 and
October 7, 2003) when Dick Cheney and Scooter
Libby were working on a cover story in Jackson
Hole. This is the period, remember, when Libby
told Cheney the story he was going to tell the
FBI–that he had learned of Plame’s identity from
Tim Russert, not from Cheney himself. And it is
also the period during which we know Fitzgerald
was seeking emails, but did not receive them.
(He did receive at least one email, printed out
from a hard drive, after the more intense search
for emails started in 2005.

I would have liked to see the emails through
2004–when it became clear Fitzgerald would
subpoena Judy Miller and Matt Cooper, and when,
in response to Rove turning over a key email to
Fitzgerald, someone did some highly suspicious
searches in the White House email system.

But this is a start, at least.
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